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June 15, 2020 * AC Meeting 

Present  

Moderator, Patrice Hatley 

Treasurer, Brady Radford  

Clerk, Richard Rojas 

Elona Street Stewart  

Ben McConaughey 

Sue Krummel 

Adel Malek 

Excused:  Michelle Johnson  

GA Staff:  

Flor Vélez-Díaz  

Jihyun Oh 

Synod Staff: 

Rev. Charles B. Hardwick,  

 

The meeting was opened with devotions and prayer by the moderator at 1:05 p.m. EST. 

 A quorum was present. 

The synod meets to receive reports and continue its work and the following actions were taken: 

 

(1) In solidarity with the congregations that make up the presbyteries of the Synod and in accordance 
with the actions of the GA, it is approved that the per capita for the year 2021 remain the same as in 
2020. 
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(2) That Rev. Hardwick, Executive of the Synod, has authority to assist in the search for a stated clerk. 
The Personnel Committee will then bring a recommendation to the Synod Assembly (AC) for the election 
of the part time Stated Clerk.  

(3) Rev. Hardwick is empowered to reach an agreement on the location of the Synod offices. The 
recommendation will be circulated to the members of the Synod, who will approve it electronically. The 
Kirk of the Hill, 1340 W Long Lane Rd. Bloomfield, Hill Mi 483012 is currently being explored. 

(4)  That the Executive of the Synod formalize its contract of mediation services with the Lombard Peace 
Center.  

Next meeting will be held by Zoom in July 24, 2020 at 1:00 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


